Susan Boenig

To Whom It May Concern,

I, Susan Boenig, a private land owner and long-time resident in Bandera County, Texas, am
concerned that the proposed list of Best Management Practices for Aggregate Production
Operations is grossly inadequate. For starters, they do not address practices to minimize water
consumption, noise, and light pollution, as was directed to by the Texas Legislature. The BMPs for
the areas they do address — dust and water storage — also warrant serious improvement. Members
of my immediate family also live in Bandera County, Texas. Water conservation and water quality
should be top priority for everyone wherever they live. Future generations rely on our actions. Let
us make wise decisions. Susan Boenig



